
 

 Join us on September 4th  

in the Patton Cafeteria at 
Piscataway High School 

for the  
“Pathway2Wellness” 

Health Fair 

immediately following 
the Convocation! 

 

Door prizes, health screenings, 
chair massages, and much more! 

 

 

Brought to you by the  

Piscataway Wellness Committee 

 

 

 

 


